
Animal and plant quarantine for those travelling to Japan 

  

The Japanese Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries (MAFF) has issued a notice 

concerning the prevention of infectious diseases of livestock and plant pests from entering 

Japan.  

 

Bringing meat products, fruit and vegetables from abroad into Japan is highly restricted by 

law. Please check the following information regarding what you should be aware of when 

bringing souvenirs and other items into Japan. 

 

https://www.maff.go.jp/aqs/topix/attach/pdf/pamphlet-33.pdf 

 

https://www.maff.go.jp/aqs/topix/pdf/this-is-a-message-to-you-EN.pdf 
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